BDLGA DECEMBER 2019

Order of Merit Tournament

All 2019 tournaments are now finished, finishing off with the Order of Merit tournament at Redland
Bay Golf Club last Friday.

With the totalling of points throughout the year awarded to players playing in our BDLGA
tournaments we had two ladies with 15 points each.

Renai Ridley and Jan Stapleton (Keperra Golf Club) played in all 2019 tournaments and received
extra points for winning or runners-up.

Congratulations Renai and Jan and thank you for attending our tournaments.

Thank you to all players that played in our tournaments this year.

Queen of Clubs Raffle

The raffle was also drawn on Friday and Donaugh Cronin from Pacific Golf Club won the Queen of
Clubs trip to Vietnam next year. | have heard she has already got a roomie for this trip.

This trip was generously sponsored by Thailand Golf Tours, thank you Mark, Graham and Trina
for all the hard work you put into making these organised trips so successful.

2020 Tournament Dates

Monday 23rd March — 4BBB Challenge Sunday 19th April — Junior Championship
Monday 25th May — District Foursomes Monday 27th July — Div. Challenge

Friday 21st August — Lady Holt Challenge Friday 18th September — Country Day
Monday 23rd November — Order of Merit

2020 Pennants

2020 Pennant information has now been sent out to clubs and entered onto our website.

Also pennant regulations have been included. A note to all pennant captains please read these
regulations and if you have extra captains looking after teams, these people need to have the
regulations with them at each game.

Policies and Procedures

On the front page of our website we have a new section “Policies and Procedures” — all clubs
MUST read these new policies and bring them into force in your club. This is for your club’s
protection and players (and juniors).

Any queries you may have with these new policies, please contact the B&D Secretary.

Halcyon Cup

Monday 17th February 2020 is set down for this event against the Gold Coast District. Flyers
have been forwarded to all clubs.

We have to win next year!!

AGM
The date for the Annual General Meeting is Friday 13th March at Redland Bay Golf Club.
If you are interested in joining the BDLGA Management Committee, please contact me for a chat.

Junior Clinics
We organised during term 4 for some clubs to hold beginners clinics.
These clinics have been extremely popular, so hopefully these young girls will continue playing
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golf and join a club.
Watch out for these young juniors and welcome them into your club.

Junior Pennants
These pennants commence on Sunday 2nd February at McLeod.

Open Days/Special Dates

By now you have organised your 2020 open day dates and other events.

Please send your dates to the B&D secretary so Laraine can enter them onto our website
calendar so everybody gets to know.

This is the best way to let clubs know, seeing postage is expensive.

MERRY CHRISTMAS &
HAPPY NEW YEAR

On behalf of the Management
Committee, | wish all our
clubs and players a Merry
Christmas and a Happy New
Year.

Judy Shelton
President BDLGA




